
WHAT’S NEXT?

The Training & TA Subcommittee will meet next on June 4, 2025, and
will continue to strengthen training and technical assistance efforts.
Some topics that the Subcommittee anticipates exploring include:

Finalize and share the FFPS Implementation Brief
Continue development of the FFPS Work Plan to inform committee activities

Implementing local EBP-specific workgroups

The Training & Technical Assistance (TTA) Subcommittee met
to discuss key updates on training guidance, implementation

briefs, and technical assistance coordination. Members
reviewed revisions to the Training ACL, including updated Tier
1 Training expectations, and provided input on clarifying the

roles of community partners in training.

The group received updates on the Community Pathway
Framework Brief and FFPS Implementation Brief, both nearing

full dissemination. The FFPS Work Plan was introduced as a
high-level overview of committee efforts, prompting

discussion on the timing and format for sharing resources.
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